
Dogs welcome     

 

Last Sunday, we took a family trip. I, my husband and our dog Zak went to Gulf 

County because Zak wanted to run and romp in the gulf. He could do so in Gulf 

County, but in his in own backyard it is a citation. I traveled 50 miles and met a 

woman who told me she went to Cape San Blas as well all the time, but her dog had 

just been run over this week. She also told me of the beach of Windmark, which is 

also pet friendly. Funny how you make friends on the beach with a dog.  

   We spent a few hours on the beach with Zak, he got to fish and frolic in the waves. 

He had a great time. Why can’t he do this in our backyard? It’s so sad that we have 

to go so far. I spent money in Gulf County on food and beverages and will continue 

to do so. I would rather support a pet-friendly place. We are losing money in this 

county. They are picking up on what we are losing out on. What will it take to bring 

our whole family to the beach? I will continue to go to Gulf County and spend my 

money there to take my dog.  

   Jody Wilson, Lynn Haven 


